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12th February 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Careers, 
 
Thank you once again for your understanding around us having to close the school earlier in the week, 
due to dangerous weather conditions. These are really difficult decisions to make and with many 
factors to consider, however we were determined to inform you at the earliest possible time to enable 
you to make alternative arrangements.  
 
As it will be half term next week, the teachers won’t be providing daily activities. While it would be 
beneficial to encourage your child/ren to practice their reading and some of their previous learning 
over the break, please try to give them time to relax, as it’s been a draining few weeks and ideally, also 
encourage them to spend time away from a screen. 
 
May we also kindly ask, that you inform the office via email (office@hillside.norfolk.sch.uk) if your child 
or any of your household tests positive for Covid-19 over the half term break. This is particularly 
important if your child tests positive or displays symptoms over the weekend (or within 48 hours of 
them last being within school), as we would then need to notify the rest of their class bubble and ask 
them to isolate for 10 days. 
 
We hope that you have a restful week and look forward to seeing your child/ren again on the week 
beginning 22nd February. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Simon Minter 
Head Teacher 
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